
CALLING ALL SLSS PARENTS!

PAC is an important entity at SLSS. We come together alongside school
administrative staff to be informed about our school, to participate actively in our
children’s education, to learn and share resources and ideas from each other and
guest speakers, and to support one another and our children to have a healthy
learning environment. If that speaks to you, we need you!

If you would like to be part of the 2024-2025 PAC Executive team, elections
will be held at the AGM on Wednesday, June 12, 2024 at 7:00 PM in the
school library (the last PAC meeting of this year school).

Nominations are open for the following PAC Executive positions:

● Chair
● Vice-Chair
● Treasurer
● Secretary
● Members-at-Large
● Richmond District PAC Representative

Anyone who wishes to run for any of these positions, please forward your interest
by email to pacslss38@gmail.com by Friday, June 7, 2024.

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact us at
pacslss38@gmail.com

We welcome all parents to attend the AGM, even if you are not interested in an
executive position. Come join us in person in the SLSS Library on Wednesday,
June 12, 2024 at 7:00 PM

We look forward to meeting you!
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